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Dear Sir, 
I wish to re-submit a manuscript entitled “Novel step-up DC-to-DC converter with isolated transformer and switched-clamp capacitor techniques for renewable systems” for consideration by the energies journal. 
I am confirm that this work is original and have not been published elsewhere nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In this paper, I report on design a new isolated transformer DC-to-DC converter. This is significant because switched clamp capacitor technique.  The paper should be of interest to readers in the areas of high step up dc-dc technology.  
In this paper, a high step-up direct current–direct current converter integrating an isolated transformer and switched-clamp capacitor is presented in this study. To use the turn ratio and switched-clamp capacitor of an isolated transformer to achieve a high voltage gain and a passive clamp circuit to reduce voltage stress on the main power switch, the voltage stress of the main power switch should be clamped to 1/4 Vo. The energy of the leakage inductor can be recycled by the clamp capacitor because of the passive clamp circuit, thereby improving the power converter efficiency. The converter is simply composed of one isolated transformer, one main switch, three capacitors and four diodes. The operating principle and steady-state analysis are also discussed. Finally, a 24 V input voltage to 200 V output voltages and 150 W output power prototype converter is achieved in the laboratory. The maximum efficiency of the converter is 95.1 at 60 W.	Comment by 1358: All occurrences of “Switched-Capacitor” were changed to “Switched-Clamp Capacitor.” Verify the correctness of this revision.	Comment by Editor 1512: Check if the revision conveys the intended meaning.
Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 
Sincerely,
Yongseng Wong

